
Dear Fellow SRS Members, 

  

A Very Good Monday Afternoon to all of you. 

  

I would like to highlight the following items : 

  

A. Webinar by e2i - Job Opportunities in the Non-Financial Sector – 21st 
Sep 2022 (Wed, 5.45p.m.) 

We had a successful a Webinar Session with The Institute of Banking & 
Finance on 1st June 2022 for those keen to pursue careers in the Financial 
Sector. The two programmes that were introduced were the Wealth 
Management Accelerator Programme (WMAP) & the Technology in Finance 
Immersion Programme (TFIP). Congratulations to those who have seized the 
opportunity to apply for these two programmes. 

  

We also understand from some members that they would like to explore 
opportunities outside the Financial Sector. There are many Job Opportunities 
available in sectors like Aviation, Healthcare, Hospitality etc.  

  

We're now collaborating with e2i, to organise a Webinar session for our 
members & the details as follows : 

  

When: 21st September 2022 (Wed). Registration at 5.45 p.m. & Webinar 
starts at 6.00 p.m. 

  

Topic: Webinar by e2i - Job opportunities in the Non-financial Sector 

  

Please register at the Zoom Webinar link attached below : 



https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_VEgltJzoSQ-aiThB_lBx7g 

  

Upon successful registration, you would receive an automated Zoom Webinar 
Link for the Webinar. 

  

Give yourself a chance to know more about jobs available in the non-financial 
sector. You never know that your dream job might be there waiting for you. 
You've nothing to lose but more to gain by registering for this Webinar. 

  

So, hurry & sign-up today! 

  

B. SRS National Day Dinner 

We had a successful National Day Dinner to celebrate our Nation's 57th 
Birthday. About 130 members attended the Dinner & had a fun and  meaningful 
time especially after a good three years where we were not able to physically 
meet-up in a mass scale. 

  

Please click on the Facebook link "The Society of Remisiers – Singapore" to 
see the message & the wonderful photos taken. 

  

https://www.facebook.com/974468439249154/posts/pfbid0L82hNWzBSTT
Q7zDXCLxZmrz2FfVoxZGeuururTuR8dP91YnVgE6jHMY8EuUQkxEXl
/?sfnsn=mo&extid=a&mibextid=rGM6kb 

  

C. SRS Website 

  

After many meetings & countless man hours, the Executive Committee has 
managed to revamp our SRS Website. There's some memorable information & 



historical milestones since our Society's formation in 1986 which has a rich 
history of a good 36 years! 

  

Please access our SRS Website link www.remisiers.org to find out more. If you 
have additional information resource for our Website, please email it to our 
secretariat@remisiers.org 

  

That's all I have for now. Have a Great Week Ahead! 

  

  

Warmest regards, 

S.Nallakaruppan 

President 

The Society of Remisiers (Singapore) 

 


